COPY Fpanan
LIOYD's REGISTER OF SEIEFING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166

Telex No.: 24305 28th June, 1961

Dear Sir,
"AUNG TEZA"

Further to my letter of the 23rd instant
we understand from Mr, Mason that an official enquiry
will be held in the near future and that it is
possible a Surveyor will be subpoenaed to testify
as to the satisfactory construction of the ship.
If, therefore, you are requested to appear before the
Commission you should immediately seek instructions
from thig Office.

Yours faithfully,

npro Secretary ,/L'g'

L.H. Todd, Esq., oY
RANGOON >
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